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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747



July 14, 2015
Addendum 2 to RFQ LED Lamps FPM 2015

dated:  July 10, 2015
Please note the following questions and answers per the above RFQ:
Question:  Will WSU accept 2 separate units, including a separate driver and separate LED Tubes, rather than a single kit as CREE Units are manufactured. 

Answer:    This would be not acceptable. Our RFQ asks for a LED T8 tube that has an integrated driver and LED in one complete package, not a separate driver.  The standard that we have adopted is a LED T8 tube, with an integrated driver, multi-voltage of 120 -277 VAC, 4100 K color temperature and has power supplied to one end only. This is compatible with the LED T8 tubes that are already installed on campus. 

Please note:  Bids are due July 16, 2015 at 4:00 pm 

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Sr. Buyer, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing at 313-577-3712 Email: ac6243@wayne.edu.
Do not contact the Facilities, Planning and Management Department, or other University Units, directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.
Thank you
Robert Kuhn, 

Sr. Buyer, Purchasing





313-577-3712
CC:  Larry Fodor
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